
 Worker Protection  

Pursuant to Executive Order 2021-06, Worker Protection, and Investment (October 21, 2021), the 
Commonwealth is responsible for ensuring that every Pennsylvania worker has a safe and healthy work 
environment and the protections afforded them through labor laws. To that end, contractors and grantees of 
the Commonwealth must certify that they are in compliance with all applicable Pennsylvania state labor and 
workforce safety laws. Such certification shall be made through the Worker Protection and Investment 
Certification Form (BOP-2201) and submitted with the bid, proposal, or quote.




